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Media Center Happenings​
 
●​ During the month of February 

students in Grades 2-5 have 
been working on research 
skills such as choosing 
credible sources, citing 
sources, good note-taking, 
etc. 
 

●​ Students in Kindergarten and 
1st grade have been exploring 
the concept of fiction vs. 
nonfiction.  

 
●​ Students continue to explore 

engineering concepts by 
using our STEM materials 
during their library time. 
  

●​ Saturday, March 2nd is Read 
Across America Day! Make 
sure to take some time to 
read your library books! 

​
​
Reminders:​
 

●​ Kindergarten & 1st Grade: Book 
Checkout is EVERY week. 

●​ 2nd Grade-5th Grade: Book 
Checkout is every OTHER week. 

●​ Keep library books in your 
backpack when you are not 
reading them. This keeps your 
books safe from pets and small 
siblings. Also, you will never forget 
your library books! 🙂 

​
 

SORA 
SORA is our eBook library online. 
Students may access SORA through the 
Clever app on their Chromebooks. This 
online library is available to them all the 
time. So, if your student needs a book, 
SORA is the place to look!​
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